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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 BIOL - Independent Study in Biology (series)      L. Schultheis 
 C S - Data Visualization         E. Reed 
 GID - Design Thinking         C. Brown 
 MATH - Statistics for Data Analytics       D. Lee 
 
v Associate Degree for Transfer (ADT): On June 4th, CCC approved the application for the Nutrition and 

Dietetics AS-T degree, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming 
meeting. 

 
v Credit by Exam Petition Form: At the June 4th meeting, CCC held a second read of a draft form for 

students to submit when requesting to use Credit by Exam for a course. Discussion continued regarding 
the process for a student to pick up and submit the form. CCC decided to bring the form back for a third 
read before voting. To see the updated draft and provide feedback, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v Credit for Prior Learning: Dolores Davison, VP of ASCCC, joined CCC at the June 4th meeting to 

continue discussions regarding Credit for Prior Learning. Davison briefed the group on the recent increase 
in interest in Credit for Prior Learning at the state level, and provided insight regarding what’s to come over 
the next year, including changes to Title 5 language and guidelines for colleges related to recently-passed 
SB 1071, which requires colleges to adopt local policies to award Credit for Prior Learning for military 
veterans. Another recently-passed bill, AB 1786, requires the state Chancellor’s Office to expand Credit for 
Prior Learning beyond military learning. CCC is likely to continue discussions on the topic in the fall, and 
we will continue to keep you informed via the Communiqué! For further information on our recent 
discussions, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v The deadline for 2020-21 approaches! Friday, June 21st is the deadline for new and updated curriculum, 

for the 2020-21 catalog year. CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, 
to ensure review by the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2020-21 catalog. Please be aware that your 
department and/or division might enforce earlier deadlines for local curriculum review. Contact your 
Curriculum Reps to make sure! 


